
The ‘Cult of Saints in Late Antiquity’ is a 
major five-year project funded by the European 
Research Council and based primarily at the 
University of Oxford. The project, which runs 
until December 2018, is investigating the 
origin of the cult of saints across all the 
languages of early Christianity (Latin, Greek, 
Syriac, Coptic, Georgian and Armenian), from 
its very beginnings in around AD 300 to c. AD 
700, by which time almost all the practices we 
associate with saintly cult were firmly 
established.  Epigraphic evidence, as much as 
literary, is central to the project, and is 
included in the database of all early evidence 
for the cult of saints, which the project is 
assembling, and which will be made available 
(in a preliminary form) on 1 November this 
year, for all to consult and use freely.

The Cult of Saints project has close ties with 
the University of Bari ‘Aldo Moro’, through the 
Epigraphic Database Bari, with its unique 
expertise in early Christian epigraphy and in 
digital epigraphic scholarship.  It therefore 
seemed natural to run a joint conference 
exploring an aspect of cultic epigraphy. The 
theme we have chosen is cultic graffiti, the 
informal scratchings or writings of individual 
devotees, almost always travellers or pilgrims, 
which are known from all over the late antique 
world.  These constitute a unique first-hand 
testimony to devotion, which we can normally 
only access through much more formal documents.

In order to explore these graffiti in their 
fullest possible context, the conference, while 
focused primarily on the Christian graffiti of 
Late Antiquity and the early Middle Ages, will 
also examine earlier ‘pagan’ practice, and the 
very active cultic graffiti of early Islam.
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WEDNESDAY, 27 SEPTEMBER 2017

15.00 Paolo Ponzio, Director of Department of Humanities, Università di Bari “Aldo Moro”
  Greetings

15.30 Bryan Ward-perkins, University of Oxford
  Introduction

16.00 Rebecca Benefiel, Washington and Lee University, Lexington
  Graffiti in religious spaces in first century Pompeii

16.45  Break

17.15 Antonio E. Felle, Università di Bari “Aldo Moro”
  Graffiti cristiani tardoantichi: il caso di Roma 

THURSDAY, 28 SEPTEMBER 2017

  9.30 Francesco Guizzi, Sapienza Università di Roma
  “Slave of the apostle Philip". Byzantine graffiti and a titulus   
  pictus from Hierapolis of Phrygia (Turkey)

10.15 Efthymios Rizos, University of Oxford
  Associational religion in Late Antiquity? Professional groups,    
  guilds, and cults of saints

11.00 Break

11.30 Paweł Nowakowski, University of Oxford
  Pilgrims and seafarers: a survey of travellers' graffiti from the  
  Aegean Islands, Cyprus, and the Ionian Coast

12.15-14.45 Lunch 

15.00 Alain Delattre, Université Libre de Bruxelles
  Inscriptions from Christian Egypt and the cult of the saints

15.45 Jacques Van Der Vliet, University of Leiden
  Inscribing space in Christian Egypt

16.30 Break

17.00 Adam Łajtar, University of Warsaw
  Cultic graffiti in Christian Nubia (VI-XV cent.)

FRIDAY, 29 SEPTEMBER 2017

10.00 Frédéric Imbert, Institut Français du Proche-Orient, Beirut
  Religious Islamic graffiti from the two first centuries of Islam:  
  recent discoveries

10.45 Carlo Carletti, Università di Bari “Aldo Moro”
  Alle origini del pellegrinaggio europeo: i graffiti devozionali   
  degli Anglosassoni a Roma (VII - IX sec.)

11.30 Break

12.00 General discussion and conclusions.
  Coordinator: Bryan Ward-perkins, University of Oxford

Bari, 27-29 September, 2017

Plesso S. Teresa dei Maschi
Auditorium “A. Quacquarelli”

Cultic Graffiti
ACROSS THE MEDITERRANEAN 
AND BEYOND

È previsto il riconoscimento di CFU


